
H E P A T I T I S  B   P A T I E N T S :

Consider being a part of the
Hepatitis B Foundation's
Storytelling project. This

workshop will bring together
individuals living with or affected

by hepatitis B to learn how to
share their stories to educate the
public about the disease and to
promote hepatitis B screening,

prevention, and care. The
workshop will be held in
Spring/Summer 2019.

Becoming a storyteller is an
empowering experience and
opportunity to connect with

others like you, while
inspiring change and

breaking down stigma.

www.hepb.org/justB

For more information contact: 
Rhea.Racho@hepb.org 

817-946-2522  
or apply online at  

www.hepb.org/justB

*Participants will receive an honorarium for completing the workshop and all
travel costs will be covered. Meals will be provided.

Learn more about our
current storytellers:

EVERYONE HAS 

A STORY.


